
Naming University Facilities Committee 

 

 

 

The committee met on October 7, 2013, and Dr. Dennis Cradit, Dean, College of 

Business, chaired.   

 

James G. Salmo, Vice Chancellor for Development and Alumni Relations, presented a 

brief summary of a proposal to provide new guidelines for the operating of this 

committee.  The current guidelines were approved back in 2000.  A subcommittee 

examined several peer universities and decided that the procedures used by Indiana 

University would be useful as a basis for us.  Some additions/revisions were made to 

adapt them for SIUC, and it has been submitted to the University Legal Counsel for 

review.  If approved, it would increase the scope of the committee’s review process to not 

only include facilities but also programs within schools.  Also, within the overall 

committee, there would be two subcommittees, which would respectively investigate 

namings that are honorific or financially based, and then report their findings to the main 

committee. 

 

The committee approved unanimously the removal of a name and addition of an 

honorific name to a university facility.   

 

The committee also approved unanimously the recommended minimum donations for a 

various areas within a university facility. 

 

Meeting adjourned.  

 

Submitted by Chad Waters 


